

## **Westside Elementary School**

P: (540) 853-2967 | F: (540) 853-1429 | 1441 Westside Blvd, Roanoke, VA 24017

Dear Westside Families,

Welcome back to Westside Elementary School! I hope this message finds you all rested, rejuvenated, and ready for another incredible school year.

As we embark on this journey together, I want to extend my heartfelt gratitude to each of you for your continued support and dedication to our community of learners. Your enthusiasm for learning, your shared commitment to academic excellence, and your support of the work we do daily for our little Eagles are the driving forces behind everything we do here at Westside Elementary School.

This year holds endless possibilities, opportunities, and adventures waiting to be explored. Whether you're returning students or new members of our school family, know that you are valued and a key part of what makes Westside such a special place.

To our little Eagles: Embrace every moment, challenge yourself to reach new heights, and never underestimate the power of your dreams, and opportunity to SOAR! Remember, you have the potential to achieve anything you set your mind to, and we are here to support you every step of the way.

To our families: Thank you for entrusting us with the privilege of educating and nurturing your children. Your partnership is invaluable, and together, we will continue to inspire, empower, and uplift our students to become the leaders of tomorrow.

As we embark on this new academic year, let us cultivate a culture that demonstrates our SOAR norms of Striving for our goals, student Ownership of learning, student Acceptance of responsibilities and student Respect for self, others, and school property. This will lead to a community of learners where every individual feels valued and respected.

I am truly excited about the incredible journey that lies ahead, and I look forward to sharing many memorable moments with each of you!

Here's to a fantastic year filled with growth, discovery, and endless possibilities! Together We are ALL In for Our Eagles!

Warm regards,

Dr. Kristen English

Principal

